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Waterline repairs on Old Malone 
Highway and Clay Mountains 

 
(Kahnawake – 28, Seskéha/August 2020) 
 

The Public Works Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
is informing the community that repairs to the waterline will 
take place on the Old Malone Highway (near the CP tunnel) 
and on Clay Mountains (near the Whyte Crow) on Saturday, 
August 29th at 7am, weather permitting. 
 
Possible road closures may be in effect and neighboring 
homes may experience low water pressure, and in some 
cases, no water for short periods of time. 
 
These works will take place on Sunday, August 30th if the 
weather conditions are unfavorable. 
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